
We attended the Sale
Airshow with Defence Prime,

Pilatus Australia
 

We attended the Gippsland
Office of Defence Industry

Briefing and had the
privilege to be a guest

speaker
 

We attended the BAE
Industry Briefing which had
a large focus on Australian

manufacturing
 

We attended the Indo
Pacific 2022 Exhibition

 

Anzac day weekend kick started
with our CEO Alf Chown
attending the Sale Airshow with
Defence Prime, Pilatus Australia. 
The show was a resounding
success with over 10,000
attendees enthralled by the
aerial acrobatics of the RAAF
Roulettes and commercial
aerobatic teams as well as
numerous WWII aeroplanes on
display flying through the sky. 

It is great to hear that the
success of the Airshow will
ensure future Airshows to go
ahead on a biennale basis. 

Bambach has supplied Airfield
Lighting cables into the Airfield
industry for many years and
even more impressive we have
been supplying our very own
low voltage cables to the
Australian Defence Forces for
exactly 80 years. 

Our CEO, Alf was pleased to
present at the Office of Defence
Industry Support Briefing session
in Gippsland, Victoria. The session
included guest speakers from
Bambach and RAAF Base East
Sale. 
This Regional event drew over 45
participants, enlightening many
to the vast business opportunities
that now exist following the
adoption of the 2016 Defence
White Paper which has recently
been reviewed with further
commitment to develop Industry
Capacity to support the
Australian Forces with the $500
billion budgeted on Defence
expenditure over the coming 10-
15 years. 
If now wasn’t a good time a good
time to build your capabilities
and become “Defence Ready” I
don’t know when will be - luckily
for us, we have been in the
Defence game for almost a
Century. 
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What a busy
month it has been

in the Defence
space!
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Our Business Development Manager, Jo attended the BAE Industry
Briefing in Sydney which had a large focus on support for Australian
manufacture, local sourcing and assisting SME’s to become
“Defence Ready”. 
Attending these sessions and further educating ourselves on the
latest Industry news and updates is essential. It’s also a great time
to do some networking during the breaks and catch up with new
and old industry associates. 

Indo Pacific 2022 was a
stand out with a record
736 participating exhibitors
displaying some incredible
capability within the
Maritime industry. It was
certainly a lovely reunion of
all things Maritime and
Defence related after little
to nothing has been
happened for the past two
years thanks to COVID. 
Many members of our
team from Victoria and
NSW attended this event
and caught up with
existing customers,
perhaps some future
clients and other Industry
professionals. 

" We love attending
these events and
look forward to the
many more
throughout the year "
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Did you know that

Bambach is a

member of the

Defence Industry

Security Program?  


